
 

 
 

January 30, 2025 
 
 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited             
PJ Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference: Security Code – 526783. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2881 dated January 29, 2025 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We refer to your mail dated January 29, 2025, seeking clarification on price movement and any 
information/ announcement (including impending announcement) that may have a bearing on the price 
behaviour in the scrip of Dr. Agarwal’s Eye Hospital Limited (“Company”). 
 
In this regard we wish to clarify that other than those reported to the Stock Exchange till date, there 
have been no reportable material events or information under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
As you may be aware and as available in the public domain, Dr. Agarwal’s Health Care Limited, the 
holding company and a promoter of the Company has filed a red herring prospectus dated January 23, 
2025 (“RHP”) with the Registrar of Companies, SEBI and the Stock Exchanges for an initial public 
offering of its equity shares (“IPO”). The IPO has opened for subscription by the public on January 29, 
2025.  
 
The Company shall provide all relevant information to the Stock Exchange at the appropriate time in 
accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
 
Kindly acknowledge and take the above in your records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully 
For DR. AGARWAL’S EYE HOSPITAL LIMITED 
 
 
 
 

  MEENAKSHI JAYARAMAN 
  COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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